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Dear Jin-Lei Wang, Company Editor-in-Chief,  

 

We wish to resubmit the manuscript titled “The relationship between intralobar 

pulmonary sequestration and type A aortic dissection: A case report”  

 

We thank you and the reviewers for your thoughtful suggestions and insights. The 

manuscript has benefited from these insightful suggestions. I look forward to 

working with you and the reviewers to move this manuscript closer to publication in 

the World Journal of Clinical Cases. 

 

The manuscript has been rechecked and the necessary changes have been made in 

accordance with the reviewers’ suggestions. The responses have been prepared and 

attached herewith/given below.  

 

Thank you for your consideration. I look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Sincerely, 

Gang-Hua Lin, MD 

Division of General Surgery, Department of Surgery, Tri Service General Hospital, 

National Defense Medical Center, Taipei 114, TaiwanAddress: No. 325, Section 2, 

Chenggong Road, Neihu District, Taipei 114, Taiwan. 

Mail: a2015joy@gmail.com  



Reviewer(s)' Comments to Author:  

Reviewer: 1  

Comments to the Author: The manuscript is lack of evidence for vasculitis 

In our case, biochemistry lab data showed mild elevated CRP level, indicated possible 

inflammatory status. Computed tomography angiography also revealed mild mural 

thickening and wall enhancement which may indicate mild vasculitis. The final 

pathology report of the resected specimens disclosed the diagnosis with extensive 

necrosis of the lung, hypervascularity and reactive lymphoid hyperplasia.  

I’ve added comprehensive discussion in the revised manuscript for the evidence of 

vasculitis in our case.  

Reviewer: 2  

Comments to the Author  

Conclusion: Accept (General priority) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


